
 
 

EASTER OPENING ARRANGEMENTS 
 

Normally school would close on Thursday 9th April but we will be 
open to the children of key workers and vulnerable children on 
Good Friday, Easter Monday and during the following week from 
9.00 – 2.30pm.  As with our existing arrangements please email 

lsmith@mcauley.org to book a place in advance.  
 
Please reference the flow chart and see the link below for further 
details.. https://www.mcauley.org.uk/images/phocadownload/public-
documents/news/coronavirus-updates/Partial-Closure-letter-26-March-2020.pdf 
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